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Lisa Cataldi

From: Craig O'Connor <craig.r.oconnor@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 10:00 AM
To: House Education Committee
Subject: In support of House Bill No. 6667

Dear Chairman McNamara and members of the House Committee on Education, 
 
Please pass Rep. Ranglin-Vassell’s important legislation HB 6667. This legislation will improve learning and 
achievement outcomes by many students whose lives have been impacted by trauma. Trauma can cause 
students to have difficulties in school ranging from loss of classroom time, emotional and physical barriers to 
learning, mechanisms of coping the lead to behavior challenges, and reduction in forming positive relationships 
and growth. Our schools should be a place of healing. 
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